
THE CITY OF MASSILLON 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND: 

FY 2021 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK 

GRANT APPLICATION WORKSHOP 

Wednesday, January 6th, 2021 - 10:00a.m. 

Due to the ongoing Coronavirus pandemic, this years 

workshop will be held virtually via UberConference. 

Interested parties may participate in the live workshop 

online at www.uberconference.com/publicmeeting 

Those without access to a computer or internet may 

participate via phone by calling to 330-362-8327. 

Discussion at the workshop will include: 

• Explanation of the application form and process 

• HUD Requirements and Priorities 

• Application ranking and review process 

• Important dates and details 

 

We believe attending this workshop will help you in submitting a complete 

and correct application for funding. All workshop documents will be available 

for viewing and download on our website prior to the workshop: 

massillonohio.gov/development-2/community-development/ 

Applications for this years grant will be accepted from January 7, 2021 

through February 19th, 2021. All application are due by February 19th, 2021 

at 4:00pm.  

Please contact Samantha Walters or Anna Jordan at (330)830-1721 prior to 

the January 6th workshop with any questions. Please remember: Attendance 

is not mandatory, but is highly encouraged. 

Those interested in participating in this virtual hearing but in need of 

translation services or special accommodations must contact the Department 

72 hours in advance for arrangements to be made.  


